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CHANGE REQUEST 2501 
 
SUBJECT:  Transmittal B-03-010 has been rescinded 
 
 
We are rescinding Change Request 2501, Transmittal B-03-010, dated February 3, 2003, and  
communicated via RO-2013 and CI-1858.  We are canceling the requirement that the Part B  
standard systems develop a module to send existing standard system information on  
contractor edits.  Contractors are expected to enter edit data using the existing PIMR  
capability until further notice.  Because of agreed upon delays in entry of data using the  
existing system, we will extend the due date for manual entry of edit data to July 1, 2003, in a  
forthcoming issuance.    
 
This transmittal will not be printed, nor will the transmittal number  
be used in the future.   

 


